
Fulston Manor School - Late Start on Friday, 25th January 2019 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
  
I am writing to remind you that we have a late start on Friday this week and 
students do not need to be in school until 9:20 a.m. 
  
Breakfast Club will be from 9.00am until 9:25 a.m. 
  
Students will be expected to be in tutor rooms by 9:30 a.m. 
  
Lesson 1 will be 9:40 a.m. – 10:35 a.m. and Lesson 2 will be 10:35 – 11:35 a.m. 
The rest of the day will continue as normal. 
  
Yours faithfully 

  
Mr S Bendon 
Assistant Headteacher 

 


